August 30, 1984
Ms. Billie P. Jarde
Government Accountability Project
Institute For Policy Studies
1901 Que Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20009

Dear Ms. Garde:

Over the past few months, the NEC has had an extensive staff of personnel at
the Comanche Peak site to evaluate various technical issues, allegations, and
concerns regarding the construction of the facility. As you are aware, it is
particularly important that all relevant concerns known by interested parties
be promptly identified to the staff so that they can be considered in the
overall assessment of the construction of the Comanche Peak Steam Electric
Station,

We have worked closely with you to identify issues relevant to Comanche Peak
and to arrange for direct interviews with concerned parties associated with
GAP. However, as discussed between you and Mr. R. Wessman of my staff on
August 29, 1984, several parties remain unidentified by GAP and potential
issues known by you have not been revezled to the NRC.

To assure appropriate evaluation of concerns known to GAP, the NRC requests a
prompt identification of these concerns, along with the names and locations of
the concerned individuals. If individuals desire to remain anonymous, they
can contact Mr. Wessman or myself by calling collect to (301) 492-7014
(Bethesda) or (817) 897-3167 (Site office).

Sincerely,

e, /
Thomas A. Ippolito, Project Director
Comanche Peak Technical Review Team
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